
Year 5 help collect gifts for Radio City 

In the spirit of Christmas, the children from Year 5 asked if they could support 

Radio City’s Cash for Kids charity this year. They felt it was important to 

support children in the Liverpool area who may not have otherwise had a 

Christmas. They managed to collect over 80 gifts in total for children, ranging 

from ages 0-16. Well done Year 5! 

 


